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1.	 Share about a time when God answered a specific prayer for 
you. How did that answered prayer change your life?  
 

2.	 Do you pray more when you are in trouble or when things are 
going well? Why?  
 

3.	 What hinders Christians from confessing sins and praying for 
each other?  
 
 
 
 

4.	 Considering Matthew 5:33-37 and James 5:12, what is the most 
basic principle you can apply concerning your speech?  
 

5.	 Read James 5:13-15. What kind of situations in this passage 
call for prayer? In which of these types of prayers have you 
participated? Give an example.  
 

6.	 What does Elijah’s experience teach us about prayer? See 1 
Kings 19.  
 

7.	 How does James link the confession of sin to others with the 
answered prayer of the righteous?  
 

8.	 According to James 5:19, 20 how are we responsible for one 
another and what is the outcome?  
 
 

 
 

9.	 Write a prayer to God about a situation that is troubling you and 
speak it out to God this week.  
 
 

10.	What great things would you like to see God do in your life or 
the lives of others? What commitment are you willing to make to 
pray for those things?  
 
 

11.	Consider keeping a prayer journal to write down the prayer 
requests that others make, and to journal things that you pray 
for on your own. This might help spur you to more consistent 
prayer, and it will help you keep track of when God answers your 
prayers.  
 
 
 
PAUSE, PONDER & PRAY  
“Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by 
prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to 
God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, 
will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.” 
Philippians 4:6-7 

THRIVE (EXPLORE BIBLICAL TRUTH)

CONNECT (BUILD RELATIONSHIPS) COMMIT (BE ON MISSION)


